
Jean Radley
Programme Officer
Eastbourne Core Strategy – Examination
1 Grove Road
Eastbourne
East Sussex
BN21 4TW

29 February 2012

Dear Jean

Eastbourne Core Strategy Examination - Formal Request under 
Section 20(7c) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act (as 
amended) 2004.

We are writing to make a formal request for the Inspector to recommend 
such modifications as she considers are required to make the Core Strategy 
sound.  We would ask that she considers the submitted major modifications, 
as identified in document CS2A in the revised list of submission documents, 
where it is considered that these would make the Core Strategy sound.  It is 
understood that the submitted list of minor changes in CS2 in the revised list 
of submission documents, do not raise issues of soundness and can be made 
by the authority of the Council.

For clarification the Core Strategy as amended by the minor changes should 
be considered as the Plan for consideration at the Examination.

Yours sincerely

Jefferson Collard
Senior Head of Development and Environment
Eastbourne Borough Council

Cllr Steven Wallis
Lead Member
Eastbourne Borough Council 


